Alanis, Sarah

From: Barrett, Jon

Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 8:48 AM

To: Alanis, Sarah

Subject: FW: January 26, 2022 Hybrid ZBA Meeting Information

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

FYI.....

From: Charlotte Wilson <charlottemariewilson@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 9, 2022 3:36 PM

To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org>

Subject: Re: January 26, 2022 Hybrid ZBA Meeting Information

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

HiJon,

Due to scheduling changes for the upcoming year, | have to resign mid-term from my position as a member of the
Zoning Board of Appeals.

Thank you for a wonderful four years - Working with you, Candice, Kristen, and the rest of the board was incredibly
rewarding and, dare | say, fun! | will miss serving in this important position and having engaging conversations about
urban planning and zoning.

Hopefully you will be able to forward this email onto those who need to be informed and if there is anything | need to
do in addition to this email, please let me know.

Sincerely,
Charlotte





